[{ Outlook

Wake Robin Inn

From Erin K. Moore <EKMoore@tigheBond.com>

Date Mon 12/9/2024 10:53 AM

To Land Use <landuse@salisburyct.us>
Cc  Curtis Rand <crand@salisburyct.us>

Hello,

On behalf of the Town of Salisbury, Tighe & Bond is completing an analysis of wastewater flows
regarding the Wake Robin Inn. We are reviewing the proposed wastewater production, collection
system capacity and treatment system capacity. As we just initiated this review last week, we have not
yet completed this analysis, but will provide our evaluation as soon as possible.

Thank you,
Erin

Erin K. Moore, PE, BCEE (shener)

Vice President

Tighe&Bond

47 West Market Street, Rhinebeck, NY 12572
w: tighebond.com | halvorsondesign.com
Follow my Instagram to see my latest work!
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